350.org

Dear Local Chamber of Commerce,

We the undersigned urge you to formally disassociate our local Chamber of Commerce from the U.S.
Chamber of Commerce. The U.S. Chamber is a partisan front group spending millions on lobbying and
attack ads that benefit the wealthiest corporate polluters at the expense of small businesses like ours. The
U.S. Chamber does not speak for us in their attacks on clean air and climate science. We urge you as our
local Chamber of Commerce to stand strong with us and publicly declare that the U.S. Chamber does not

speak for our local business community.

Sincerely,
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